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Candidate for Trico Board of Directors
BIOGRAPHY

Tell us more about yourself! The information you provide here will be used to inform Trico
Members of your background and qualifications for the office of Director of the Trico Board.
This information will appear in the Trico Livewire newsletter, on the Trico website and in
handouts at the Trico Annual Meeting on April 24, 2021.

Please complete this form and return it with a recent photo of yourself to
rlsuter@trico.coop by January 22, 2021, at 4:30 p.m.

PLEASE PRINT:

Name: Age:

General location of where you receive electric service from Trico (e.g., Three Points,

Marana, Corona de Tucson, etc.):

What is your electrical service is primarily for? (e.g., business, residence, farm)

How long have you been a Member of Trico?

Occupation and/or employer:

Tell us why you feel you would make a good candidate for the office of Director:


mailto:rlsuter@trico.coop

Please share any other pertinent information, e.g., community involvement, civic groups,

work history/experience (attach additional sheets if needed):
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